From: Taree McIntyre On Behalf Of Front Desk

Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 1:26 PM

To: Erin Perry

Subject: FW: Draft Cape Cod Area Wide Water Quality Management Plan Update-
August 2014, Comment on

----- Original Message-----

From: Russell Schell [mailto:ruskjel@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, November 13,2014 11:50 PM

To: Front Desk

Cc: Sue Leven; n2lfam@gmail.org; pat hughes; Stacie Smith

Subject: Draft Cape Cod Area Wide Water Quality Management Plan Update-August
2014, Comment on

Page 5-22 (156/218), Recommendation R5.6- The Cape Cod Commission, the
designated Section 208 regional planning entity, should convene a WMA task force
to evaluate waste management agency(ies) for watersheds in

the planning area for designation by June 30,2015. Comment: What

criteria will the CCC-convened waste management agency (WMA) task force employ
to assess the acceptability of a transformed Cape Town organization, cited as a
prospective WMA [or intermunicipal agreement

(IMA) among them] into a watershed-oriented structure with partner agreement on
who decides,who pays, and who manages nitrogen mitigation in the shared
watershed, for designation by June 30, 2015. What incentives will be provided to
motivate creation of,or transformation to, an acceptable WMA? Russell Schell, 32
Anne Way, Brewster MA, 02631,(508)896-8687, ruskjel@gmail.com



